(\/f\\w CONSULATE GENERAL OF THE REPUBLIC OF THE PHILIPPINES
B 5 (ndal Ay sgent deladt ddualal
JEDDAH

NOTICE TO PROCEED

8 February 2024

To Whom It May Concern,

Please be informed that pursuant to the Notice of Award dated 8 February 2024
issued by the Head of Procuring Entity — Philippine Consulate General, Jeddah, you are
hereby given this Notice to Proceed as the service provider for three-days lease of venue
for the Consular Mobile Team at Yanbu on 15 February to 17 February 2024.

This Notice is issued in accordance with the requirements of Republic Act 9184,
or the Government Procurement Reform Act of the Philippines.

Sincerely yours,

Hayat Radhwa Hotel
Al-Bahr — Tel.: +966 14 3914567 P
Yanbu, Saudi Arabia
C.R. 4030186202
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